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July 1, 2020 James E. Moore 
James.Moore@woodsfuller.com 

Extension 613 

Via e-mail 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

patty.vangerpen@state.sd.us  

Re: Docket HP09-01 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Under Condition 2 of the Amended Final Decision and Order dated June 29, 2010, attached for 

filing is the letter from DENR approving Keystone's water withdrawal monitoring plan as 

required by Water Permit Nos. 1986-1, 2792-2, and 2793-2, which were previously filed with the 

Commission.   

Thank you for your help. 

Yours very truly, 

WOODS, FULLER, SHULTZ & SMITH P.C. 

James E. Moore 
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